
 

 

 
 

International Pickleball Federation 

Pickleball Coaching  in Kenya  
 

Chevy Chase, Maryland, USA - July 19, 2023. The International Pickleball Federation (IPF) 

facilitated a training clinic in Nairobi, Kenya, on July 16, 2023. The All India Pickleball Association 

(AIPA) sponsored and organized the clinic in coordination with the Pickleball Federation of Kenya 

(PFK). 

 

 
 

My Vikram Jeet Singh, a certified coach of the AIPA, conducted the training. Mr. Singh provided 

training to 23 pickleball players of the PFK. A friendly match followed between Indian and Kenyan 

Pickleball players. Mr. Arvind Prabhoo, IPF President, was very happy about this initiative and 

informed the IPF membership that the IPF would facilitate such activities worldwide. 

 

The Pickleball Federation of Kenya (PFK) is the officially recognized Kenyan pickleball federation 

of the IPF. The PFK is responsible for growing the sport of pickleball in all 47 Kenyan counties. 

 

The All India Pickleball Association (AIPA) is the officially recognized pickleball association of the 

IPF. The AIPA is responsible for growing the sport of pickleball in all 28 Indian states and territories.  

 

The International Pickleball Federation (IPF) was created to perpetuate pickleball's international 

growth and development. The IPF has expanded its membership to nearly 80 countries. The IPF is 

working toward making pickleball a recognized sport by the International Olympic Committee (IOC) 

by 2032.  
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